
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

Date: June 18, 2024

To: RESIDENTS OF HURON SANDS

__________________________________________________________

Due to an unexpected power outage,
a Precautionary Boil Water Notice is in Effect.

The Notice will be lifted once samples taken have been cleared.
This will take several days.

PLEASE RUN TAPS ONCE WATER IS RESTORED TO FLUSH OUT LINES.

Please take the following precautions:

BOIL your water at a rolling boil for at least ONE MINUTE before using it to:

⮚ Drink

⮚ Gargle, brush your teeth or rinse dentures

⮚ Wash fruits, vegetables or other food

⮚ Make ice, juices, puddings or other mixes

⮚ Make baby food or formula

You may also use bottled water instead of boiled water for the above-mentioned uses.
Washing, bathing, showering, laundry, and dishwashing can be carried out as usual.

You will be notified when the Precautionary Boil Water Notice is lifted.

Veolia Water 519-524-6583 ext 317
Veolia After Hours 519-524-0030
Huron Perth Public Health 1-888-221-2133

VEOLIA WATER CANADA
100 Cove Road, Goderich, ON, N7A 3Z2
Tel (519) 524-6583 Fax (519) 524-9358


